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SB 1153 ignores existing public review requirements currently required through 

OWRD’s water rights transfer process. By adding more, superfluous layers of 

bureaucratic review, the bill would have a chilling effect on the efficient use of water 

throughout our state through the threat of litigation from activist third parties who 

desperately want this bill to pass. 


